
 

MEMORANDUM 
Community Services Department 

 
 
DATE: March 13, 2019 
 
TO: Parks and Recreation Commission 
 
FROM: Greg Milano, Recreation Supervisor 
 
SUBJECT: Friends of Deer Hollow Farm—Annual Report 

 
RECOMMENDATION—Note, receipt, and file. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT—None. 
 
BACKGROUND AND ANALYSIS 
 
Attached is the Friends of Deer Hollow Farm (FODHF) 2018 Annual Report.  The 
FODHF continued their mission to support the educational programs at Deer Hollow 
Farm in 2018 by providing over $14,000 in scholarships to local schools to attend a 
variety of school-year programs and increased educational opportunities offered at the 
Farm.  In addition, the FODHF continued to advocate for Deer Hollow Farm and its 
importance as a regional outdoor educational facility.  FODHF continues to be a 
valuable partner, and their success is described throughout the attached report. 
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Attachment: 1. Friends of Deer Hollow Farm 2018 Annual Report 


